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 8 February 2023 

Sent by email 

Dear Chris 

Thank you for providing an update on the progress of your Ford to Hunston Greenway project.  
This information was shared with members at our last meeting in October. 

The Forum was pleased and encouraged to note that the project is moving forwards and that 
there have been interesting discussions and developments on sections near Barnham, Yapton, 
and North Mundham. 

In principle WSLAF welcomes any initiatives to improve the public rights of way (PRoW) and 
access network for Non-Motorised Users (NMUs).  However, as set out in our Terms of Reference, 
we are an advisory body and therefore unable to directly support projects, although we can offer 
guidance if required. 

We would welcome being regularly updated on any progress the project is making and look 
forward to hearing from you in the future. 

Yours sincerely 

Graham Elvey 

Graham Elvey, Chairman 
West Sussex Local Access Forum 

Copy for information to: All WSLAF members 
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